Geraldo (Jerry) Hernandez 05/12/2021
Key West Trolley Company

105 Fitzpatrick Street

Key West, FL 33040

TO: City of Key West
City Manager's Office
PO Box 1406

Key West, FL 33041

RE: Request to add 3 additional vehicle for hire licenses

Dear City Manager,

As per your email dated May 11, 2021 I am writing this request to apply for 3
additional vehicle for hire licenses Pursuant to Article IV, Section 78-233. If possible I
would like to have this added to the commission agenda on June 2, 2021 meeting,

If you need anything else please contact me via phone or email. I look forward to hearing
from you soon.

Yours Truly, ' .
i .
M 211y J Vi /i

=Y.
Geraldo (Jerry) Hernandez
Key West Trolley Company.

CC: City Commissioner Sam Kaufman District I
CC: Executive Administrator to the City Manager
Dorian E. Patton III



Claire Hurd

From: Patti McLauchlin

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 11:35 AM

To: Claire Hurd

Cc: Cheri Smith

Subject: Key West Trolley Request to add Additional Vehicle for Hire Licenses
Attachments: Geraldo Hernandez - Letter to City Manager.pdf

Claire

Commissioner Kaufman is sponsoring this resolution for Mr. Hernandez. This agenda item is requested to be placed on
the June 2 Commission Meeting.
Sincerely,

Patti McLauchlin
Interim City Manager, City of Key West
305-809-3944

From: Geraldo Hernandez <oohlalal@icloud.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 11:32 AM

To: Patti McLauchlin <pmclauchlin@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Sam Kaufman <skuafman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Dorian E. Patton <dpatton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Key West Trolley Request to add Additional Vehicle for Hire Licenses

Good Morning Patti,
Please find the attached letter requesting to add 3 Additional Vehicle For Hire Licenses.
I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours Truly,

Geraldo “Jerry” Hernandez
Key West Trolley Company
>



